
   
 

 

 
SAFETY CIRCULAR NO: EHS/FP/03/2012 

Date: 17th October 2012 
 
TO  :  All Business Units of Dubai World 

   Project Managers, Consultants, Contractors 
 
SUBJECT :  Non-Compliance with EHS approval- Certificate of Conformity (COC) 
 
 
It has been observed in the recent past that few contractors/consultants/PMT are not 
adhering to EHS regulatory requirements with respect to obtaining the certificate of 
conformity before starting the work under Trakhees jurisdiction. All the 
contractors/consultants/PMTs are hereby advised to confirm their COC status before 
submitting any MCC/BCC application to EHS. All the MCC/BCC submissions should clearly 
verify a valid COC in the EHS check list as required part of the submission process. The 
submission if not confirm the COC status of the project; will not be entertained for final 
inspections.  
 
Please refer to the applicability of COC matrix (EHS-CSP-04 – http link: 
http://www.ehss.ae/forms/ehs-psp-04clientprocedureforehs-nocformodifications&fit-
outworksrev.07,28.12.pdf ) which is available on our website for your easy reference & 
compliance. Kindly make sure that applicability matrix is cross-checked and necessary 
guidance is obtained from EHS if required, prior to commencing the work. 
 
Any deviation from the above mentioned process will lead to take appropriate action in 
order to fulfill the regulatory requirements. 
 
All the Dubai World Business Units are required to communicate the same to their clients / 
consultants / PMT’s / contractors for necessary compliance. 
 
 
 
With Best Regards,  
 
 
P. Senthil Kumar 
Manager – Facility Permits 
Environment, Health & Safety Division 
Trakhees-PCFC 
 
Cc: Amin Al Mulla – Chief Operating Officer EHS - Trakhees  

EHS-Document Control 


		2012-10-17T14:19:45+0400
	Senthil Kumar




